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Vol 100  ☩  Oct 23, 2016

Twenty Third Sunday  
After Pentecost

A Thought for Sunday

Y ou may never notice the volume 

number at the top of each bulletin. Or 
maybe you do. I tend to be the person 
who can read and love a whole book and 
not know the title because I skip that 
part! 

However this bulletin is number 100! 
This is a mile marker week! We have 
been celebrating the Mass at St. Victor’s 
for 100 weeks!  

I’d like to extend a special thank you to 
Monsignor Murphy who has welcomed 
us and supported us for quite some time 
now. A special thank you to all of St. 
Victor’s who have made us a part of 
their parish family and have been so 
hospitable to us! 

One hundred is a nice number. It has 
been 100 times that we have heard the 
choir sing what is considered by some as 
the best church music in Los Angeles. 
Thank you to all of you who dedicate 
your time and sing so well!  

Thank you also to the servers, many of 
whom have been taught how to serve or 
who taught others how to serve during 
this time!  

Thank you to the ushers, to Victor who 
is always preparing the missals and 
welcoming the newcomers! Thank you to 
the hospitality team who work so hard 
on the potluck after!  

We must give thanks, however, for the 
most important thing: to have been 
given the opportunity one hundred 
times, to give glory to God.  

May God be blessed! 

God bless you.    
          Fr Fryar



 

Announcements

F r Masutti will be away today and for the next few days.  He is 

replacing Fr Kenneth Fryar in Mexico City so that he can go the 
FSSP ordinations that took place yesterday.   

F r Fryar will be away during November on retreat. He will be 

leaving on October 27th and returning on November 29th.  
Anything that is needed during that time can be attended to by Fr 
Masutti.  

A ll Souls Day envelopes will be available today, for you to give 

your intentions to remain on the altar during November. Please fill 
out the envelope with those you wish to have remembered, place an 
optional donation if you wish, and then put the envelope in The Box. 
The envelopes will remain on the altar during the month of 
November. Fr Fryar will also remember these intentions in his 
Masses during his retreat.  

Tuesday Nov 1st, All Saints Day:  

     9 AM,  San Felipe Chapel: High Mass 

     6:30 PM,  St. Victor’s  

Wednesday Nov 2nd, All Souls Day:  

     7 AM,   St. Victor’s 

7 PM,   Our Lady of Guadalupe Church:  
  High Mass with Catafalque 
  (4018 E Hammel St, Los Angeles, CA 90063)

All Saints Day and All Souls Day Masses



 

Saint Mary Magdalen Parish Presents: Mozart Requiem 

  St. Mary Magdalen Church 
  25 N. Las Posas Road (at Crestview) 
  Camarillo, CA 93010 

Friday, November 4th, 7:00pm (doors open at 6:30pm) 

Featuring singers from:   St. Mary Magdalen Church, 
including one of our own Traditional Latin Mass choir 
members, Bruce Markovich who will sing a Bass solo, 
as well as Gold Coast Chorus;   King of Glory Lutheran 
Church;  Our Lady of the Assumption Church;  Pacific 
Shores Master Chorale;  St. Julie Billiart Church  

Tickets are available for purchase at the Parish office or 
at the door. General admission is $7.00 donation. 

F r Fryar will be on EWTN! As you remember 

Father was invited during Holy Week to be with Fr 
Mitch Pacwa on EWTN Live. Because of a scheduling 
conflict the show was recorded and will broadcast on 
November 16th at 8 PM ET (5 PM Pacific Time). Don’t 
miss it! 

It will be re-run on Wednesday 16th at 10 PM (Pacific), 
Thursday 17th at 6 AM (Pacific) and 1 AM (Pacific) on 

Sunday Nov. 20th.  

Hymns 
At St. Victor’s 7PM 

PROCESSIONAL: 
#888 

Come Holy Ghost,  
Who Ever One 

Mass begins on: 
Page 570  

Propers: 
Page 406 

Credo: 

#780 

Recessional: 

#861 
To Christ  

the Prince of Peace 

 
Please remember  

to return the hymnals 
to the hymnal rack at 
the back of the church.  

God reward you!



fssp.la
Contact 
http://fssp.la  
email@fssp.la 
323-454-1002 

FSSP of LA 
645 W. 9th St Unit 110-419 
Los Angeles CA 90015 

Rev. Fr. Fryar FSSP  
frfryar@me.com 

Rev. Fr. MASUTTI FSSP  
Patermasutti@gmail.com 

Choir 
Jeff Ostrowski  
Director of Music 

jeff@ccwatershed.org 

Altar Serving 
Br. MArk QUinto  

MC 
mrkquintofsp@gmail.com   

Hospitality 
Jo Anne Pulley  

jspulley@gmail.com 
FSSP.LA Registration Request 

Please send me a registration package. I would like to  
be part of the FSSP.LA Community! 

Contact information: 

 Name: ______________________________ 

 Address: _____________________________ 

 City/State/Zip: _________________________ 

email: ___________________________ 

  Phone: ___________________ 

         Give this form to an usher or mail it in.

Please mark the appropriate box:  

☐  I’m just interested 

☐  I might be a future parishioner 

☐  I definitely will be a future 
parishioner 

☐  I want to help you make this 
happen! 

☐  Please contact me ASAP!

San Felipe Chapel 
738 N. Geraghty Ave 

Los Angeles CA 90063 

Sunday 11:00 AM 

Monday 7:00 PM 
Followed by potluck and conference 

First Friday - 7:00 PM

St. Victor’s Church 
8634 Holloway Dr 

W. Hollywood CA 90069 

Sunday 7:00 PM High Mass 

Tues & Fri - 7:00 PM  
Tuesday Mass is followed by a conference 

Mon, Wed & Thurs  
7:00 AM 

Saturday 9:00 AM 

Morning Masses are in the  
Old Convent Chapel 

THROUGH THE GREEN GATE IN the 
south side of the parking lot  

Evening Masses  
are in the Church

Mass Times 
Confessions 30 min before each Mass

The Priestly Fraternity  
of St. Peter in Los Angeles


